
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On the 11th February 2019 we are proposing to take all of the Nursery children for a visit to 

the Lakes and Dales Co-op to have a deeper conceptual understanding of money. For 

Health and Safety reasons all Nursery children have to be accompanied by an adult.  On 

this day afternoon nursery will be closed and we ask all parents and children of morning 

and afternoon nursery to meet at school at 9.30am.  We will then all walk to the co-op. 

When we return from the co-op you can take your child home.  

 

Kindly complete the form below with the name of your child and the adult who will be 

accompanying them, and return to school by 31st January 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Co-op Visit 11.02.19 

 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………………...……  

 

Name of adult accompanying child………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed…………………………………………….  Parent/Carer 

 

Date ……………………………………………… 


